
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-860-4393 
CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-491-1088 
CURSILLO  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . John Schlosser. . . . . . . . 250-764-7007 
DIOCESE OF NELSON—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . .250-448-2725 
ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-4333 
FREEDOM’S DOOR  . . . . . . . freedomsdoor@shaw.ca. . . . . . 250-717-0472  
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . . . . . .250-878-7603 
KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-862-8202 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-763-2112 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD . . info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com . .250-762-2273 
REACH OUT YOUTH COUNSELLING  & FAMILY SERVICES  250-763-7892 

BICYCLES FOR HUMANITY . . . .Keith Germaine . . . . . . . .250-764-2942 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 
  Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 
  President: . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Linda Servedio. . . . . .. . . . . . . 250-764-3182  
  Membership inquiries: . . . Benita Spencer  . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . . . Keith Germaine . . . . . . 250-764-2942 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 
  Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   
  Grand Knight: . . . .Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-862-9354 
  Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 
  Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 
  Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio. . . . . . . . 250-764-3182 
 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 
  If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our        
  list, as we pray daily for them.  Contact: 
 Alice 250-860-3541—email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca  or  
   Christine 250-768-5274—email:  cbreevesac@shaw.ca 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . .Maria . . . . . . . . . . .  778-214-2705  
   
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 
  Meet second and fourth Wednesdays at 9:00 am. . . . . . 250-860-2536 

  Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT US: 
 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette      
Pastor’s direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542         

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Catechism Coordinator:      

Email: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
              

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30 am 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm  
     
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  
    First Friday of the month. 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 
ALSO BY APPOINTMENT  - please call Fr. Pat 778-478-6288 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend Mass-

es. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for the first two 
children. Please contact us a month  in advance of desired date. 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 months in 

advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or email:  
charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

October 9, 2016 
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Your faith has made you well. 

Luke 17 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 250-860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . .  .email: ubco.focus@gmail.com 
Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . children@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . Patti Cook           778-478-6563 
Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. .Ethel Robidoux           250-860-2101 
Moms & Tots Group  . . . . . . Lindsay Rowe           778-478-1133 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .JoAnn Young            250-764-0485 
Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Flo Pasutto            250-764-8716 
Safe Environment Coordinator—Bob Fortier           250-861-8709 
       or email: frolics41@yahoo.ca 
Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . 
Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   . Gino Servedio            250-764-3182 

mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca


WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2016 YTD 2015 YTD 

Collections   $  360,989 $ 366,771 
Building Fund   $    33,314 $   36,105 
 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 

1st Reading:  Exodus 17:8-13 
2nd Reading:  2 Timothy 3:14—4:2 
Gospel:   Luke 18:1-8 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

If you are hospitalized, please be sure to identify yourself as 
Catholic when being admitted.  Family members are also 
asked to notify the parish office of shut-ins and hospitalized 
parishioners.  
For emergencies while you are a patient in the hospital—call 
the Chaplaincy Phone 250-878-1502.  

Monday Oct. 10 8:30 am   Ken Nicholls 

Tuesday  Oct. 11 8:30 am Int. Dana Webster 

Wednesday     Oct. 12 8:30 am Int. Scott Matthews 

Thursday         Oct. 13 8:30 am   Barbara Schepenski 

Friday Oct. 14 8:30 am   Carlo & Enzo Bottoni 

Saturday  Oct. 15 5:00 pm   Peter Mlikotic 

 

 
Sunday   

 
 
Oct. 16 

8:30 am   Emlyn Bratton 

10:30 am    Otiliya Kosi & family 

7:00 pm Parishioners of 
St. Charles Garnier 

REMEMBER OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the  
Catholic families of our parish (and many others) a superior 
Catholic educational experience for all grades K-12.   
If providing a Catholic education for your family matters,  
go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 
 

S.C.G. School Board Rep.                Rita Smith 
 

Immaculata High    250-762-2730 
St. Joseph Elementary    250-763-3371 
Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School  250-768-9008 
Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools         250-448-2725  
               or 250-762-2905 
 

Fax: 1-866-964-3858 Website:  www.kelownacatholic.org 

DONATIONS NEEDED FOR BIKE AUCTION 

 

DIACONATE ORDINATION 

Donations of quality items (NO books, clothes, particle board 
furniture, couches or chairs unless leather) to be sold at the 
auction October 22, 2016 at St. Charles Garnier.   
There will be a sneak preview for parishioners Friday, October 
21st at 7:00 pm. 
Donated items are best brought that Friday after (12:00) noon 
to the hall. 
Funds raised will help ship bikes to Africa. 
Call Keith 250-764-2942 for info. 
 

RCIA WORKSHOP 

From The Office of Faith Formation: Due to a low number of 
registrations the RCIA workshop—Responding to God’s Uncon-
ditional Love presented by Bishop Gerald Wiesner scheduled 
for Oct. 21st and 22nd has been cancelled.  

Applications are now being accepted for the next Grief to 
Grace program to be held in Kelowna October 27-30. Grief to 
Grace - Reclaiming the Gift of Human Dignity - is a spiritual 
journey for anyone who has suffered degradation or violation 
through sexual/psychological abuse, rape, incest, physical or 
emotional abuse and neglect or other forms of traumatic vio-
lation in childhood, adolescence, or as an adult.  
 
To register or for more information call 250-878-7603 or  
e-mail g2gkelowna@gmail.com  or www.grieftograce.org.  

GRIEF TO GRACE 

USHERS NEEDED 

We are looking for more Ushers/Greeters for each Mass, but 
especially for the 10:30 Mass.  If you would be interested in 
meeting new people and assisting please contact the parish 
Office, charlesgarnier@gmail.com 250-860-6776 

The Catholic Diocese of Nelson and Holy Trinity Parish, Trail 
cordially invite you to the DIACONATE ORDINATION of Bonnie 
Fanaiye by Most Reverend John Corriveau, OFM, Cap. at Holy 
Trinity Catholic Church, Trail, BC on Monday, October 24, 2016 
at 5:30 pm Pacific Time. 



To celebrate the approaching end of the Year of Mercy, Our 
Lady of Lourdes Prayer Group in West Kelowna will be holding 
an Evening of Divine Mercy.  TUES., OCTOBER 18TH - Confes-
sions from 6:15-6:45pm, Rosary at 6:30pm, Holy Mass at 
7:00pm, followed by Exposition and Adoration, the praying of 
the Chaplet of Divine Mercy, the singing of the Litany of the 
Saints, and prayers for the intentions of the Holy Fa-
ther.  Refreshments will then be served.  This is an ideal op-
portunity for those who wish to receive the special Plenary 
Indulgence for the Year of Mercy (see http://
www.thedivinemercy.org/jubilee/thebasics/
indulgence.php).  Everyone welcome!  Our Lady of Lourdes 
Church, 2547 Hebert Rd., West Kelowna.  

JOB POSTING 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese 
(CISND) invites applications at this time for the following posi-
tion.  Application deadline is until the position is filled. 
  
One part-time Early Childhood Educator for St. Mary School in 
Cranbrook. Please view the diocesan school web-
site www.cisnd.ca for posting details, application documents 
and process.  For inquiries about the position contact Mrs. 
Jerelynn MacNeil, School Principal at 250-426-5017. 

 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

The 4 stages of marriage are: (1) Romance, (2) Disillusionment, (3) 
Misery, and (4) Awakening. Many marriages experience the first 3 
Stages. Marriages that end in divorce never make it to the 
4th Stage of Awakening. Don’t give up without learning about the 
4th Stage of Awakening. If your marriage suffers from Disillusion-
ment or Misery please contact Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi 
with a long i). 
 
MAKE THIS CALL IF YOU ARE IN NEED. OUR  COUPLES WEEKEND IS 
ONLY A FEW DAYS AWAY!  
 
For confidential information or to register for the Lower Main-
land program commencing the weekend of October 14 - 16, 2016, 
call 604-530-6710, email vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org or vis-
it www.retrouvaillevancouver.com. 

4 STAGES OF MARRIAGE 

EVENING OF DIVINE MERCY 

Next General Meeting will take place on October the 11th at 
9:30 am in the church hall.   
We will have a guest speaker; Natasha Girard from Okanagan 
Hospice Association. 
 
Annual Winter Coat Drive For The Haven Women’s Shelter 
Please drop off your donations of warm coats or jackets in the 
box marked Haven in the Foyer. Wool for knitting tuques and 
scarfs for street people would also be appreciated. 
 
DAY OF RECOLLECTION—Led by Fr. Ron—Lectio Divina 
Wednesday, November 2nd, 8:30 am—3:00 pm 
Seton House of Prayer 
8:30 mass at St. Charles Garnier 
Leaving from parking lot at 9:00 am 
Benediction, Confession, Lunch 
Cost $ 25.00 for non members 
         $ 15.00 for members 
All women are welcome! 
Info: Linda Servedio 250-764-3182. 

OKANAGAN VALLEY PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE 

BABY BOTTLE BRIGADE—It’s that time of year again!  
Little girls and boys laugh and dance and sing in the Okanagan 
Valley today because their mothers found hope here in des-
perate circumstances.  Bottles are available in the foyer and 
can be filled with loose change, bills (and cheques too!) and 
returned as soon as possible..   
 

11th ANNUAL BENEFIT BANQUET 
“Gift of a Lifetime” October 18, 2016—6-9 pm 
Evangel Church, Kelowna 
Tickets:  $40  available at 201—2622 Pandosy St. 250-736-
2112 or Bell Tower Books 

ST. CHARLES CRADLE NEWS 

COME_AND_MEET  
BABY_SAMSON 

 

Please join us for a Baby Shower 
to welcome our 4th St. Charles Cradle Baby 

Samson! 
Friday, October 14th 

10:00 a.m. 
Everyone is most welcome to attend. 

We would like to collect money towards the  
purchase of a snowsuit.  

If you would like to buy a gift for Samson,  
look for a size of 6—9 months. 

 

Gift cards would also be gratefully accepted! 

http://www.thedivinemercy.org/jubilee/thebasics/indulgence.php
http://www.thedivinemercy.org/jubilee/thebasics/indulgence.php
http://www.thedivinemercy.org/jubilee/thebasics/indulgence.php


CHEW ON THIS! 

Vincentians across Canada want to make 
you aware that October 17 is the Interna-
tional Day for the Eradication of Poverty.   
In a country as wealthy as ours, 4.9 million 
Canadians, of 1 in 7 still struggle to make 
ends meet: to pay rent, feed their children, 
and address basic needs. 

On October 15/16 we will be at the back of the church with a 
gift basket for you and to urge you to sign a card to lobby the 
federal government to establish a Federal Anti-Poverty Plan.  
Charity is helping people survive right now, but it doesn’t  
address poverty's root causes.  It is time for the Federal Gov-
ernment to step up and take responsibility for our country’s  
impoverished people.  

With the beginning of a new school year and the excitement 

of a brand new building it is of upmost importance to contin-

ue a tradition started by school parents twenty five years ago. 

Praying for our students, staff, families, buildings and curricu-

lum is at the root of our faith, and we believe truly deter-

mines our direction and progress as we journey together. 

We invite all parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, friends and 

parishioners to come and join us in praying for our Catholic 

schools. Our intent is to keep it casual and prompt. We will 

meet shortly after drop off at 9am, for 30-45min. We will 

have scripture reading, short meditation and prayers of inten-

tion. 

Our first meeting is October 20th at Immaculata Regional 

High School. For a copy of the schedule, email  

rburzuk@shaw.ca or check out the calendars on the schools’ 

websites.  

Praying for our children and their caregivers can certainly be 

done from home and we encourage all to continue to do so;  

but praying together as a community of faith is powerful and 

a great blessing to us all.  

“For where two or three gather in my name, there am I with 

them." Matthew 18:20 

ROOTED IN FAITH 

LIVING ROSARY MASS 

LIVING ROSARY MASS – Monday, October 31st 
Immaculate Conception Church.   
Please join us for this special Mass being offered for the clergy  
& religious of our Diocese.   
Confessions from 4:30-5:00 pm  
the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass at 5:15 pm,  
the LIVING ROSARY at 6:00 pm.,  
followed by an outdoor Marian  
Procession around the Church  
grounds.  Refreshments to  
follow in the Church Hall.   
Everyone is welcome to  
contribute to the refreshments.   
If you want to play a part in the Living Rosary,  
please arrive by 5:50 pm (we need ~60 people).   
Bring your children, family and friends!  

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

On the weekend of November 4—6, there will be a Vocation 
Live-In for boys or young men interested in the priesthood or 
the consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King,  
Mission, BC.  For more information call 604-826-8715. 

ITALIAN MASS 

 
On November 23, 2016 Bishop John  Corriveau, 
OFM Cap. will be the Celebrant at a Mass  
in Italian at  St. Charles Garnier Parish  @ 5:30 
pm with a potluck supper to follow. B.Y.O.B.    
For more information please contact Gino at 250 
764 3182. 

RACHELS VINEYARD 

Rachel’s Vineyard: We are now taking registrations for our Fall     
Retreat Oct. 21-23. 
Anyone suffering from the effects of an abortion experience, 
directly or indirectly please contact Sue, 250-762-2273 or  
info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com 
Brochures in the church entrance. Confidentiality assured.   

mailto:rburzuk@shaw.ca


2016 India Trip Report 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Our trip to India this September was an incredible success!  
Linda, Dawn and I (Carol) were honoured to have travelled there, to teach the Indian 
women and to be able to present gifts from so many generous Canadians. We thank 
God that no one got sick and that we felt Divine protection when travelling on over-
crowded streets during torrential rains and in flood conditions.  
 
We were able to provide 40 new sewing machines on this trip.  
Some were given to women who are running small micro enterprises from their own homes and supporting their families. Others 
were given to schools and community centers to teach high school students, mothers and teachers how to sew.  

 
We taught 216 girls and women (7 times in 6 different locations). 
Linda put special emphasis on teaching the women and girls how to make washable, reusable sanitary 
wear that will last for about four years and give them the ability to stay in school. I (Carol) taught on wom-
en’s health and hygiene issues, modern day sex trafficking and self-defense for women. Linda and I per-
formed skits which the women loved. 
 

In the north we taught at New Life High School in Dehradun and a Christian Community Centre in Haridwar.  
In the south we taught students and teachers at the Holy Spirit EM High School in Atmakur, women at St. Mary’s Church in Raya-
durgam, Sisters and novices at Holy Spirit Sister’s Mother House in a small community north of Hyderabad, and finally women at Fr. 
Bendel’s Community Center in Hyderabad. 

 
Overall we presented 309 Feminine Hygiene kits to the girls and women of India and taught them how 
to make their own in the future. We left a large bag of fabrics and supplies in every community, ena-
bling them to start making kits immediately. We resourced fabric suppliers locally as well, for the fu-
ture. 
 
 

We also visited new Water wells in two communities in 
Divuru District. 

 We were overwhelmed by the gratitude of the these communities, who showered us 
with the highest honour they could. We were escorted to the projects on wagons pulled 
by a tractor, with people playing drums and dancing, there were fireworks and we were 
given their small children to hold on our laps in the wagon. They had a ceremony for us 
at their local community Catholic Church and presented us with scarves and tea after 
many speeches and thanks.  
 
A highlight of the trip was a fun afternoon playing with our children in Kalyandurg and presenting them with chocolates. We prom-
ised that clothing and shoes would follow in time for Christmas.  
They were excited to show us the wonderful gardens and trees that they had planted since our last trip.  

 
We could not do this alone, and made sure they knew that many Canadians had given 
very generously to these projects. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts and bring 
thanks from all the women, children and communities who have benefitted from our 
projects. 
 
Carol, Dawn and Linda 
 
We will have an Indian Dinner Evening with PowerPoints and many Stories on November 
12th here at St. Charles Garnier. 
 

  
 



YOUTH CONCERT 



CARD SOCIAL IS BACK! 

Card Social Group will resume on Monday,   
October 17 at 1:00 pm. 
We welcome any newcomers to join our friendly 
group for coffee, goodies & fun!   
For information call Del 250-764-8320 

NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING 

NFP (Billings Method): 
WOOMB –BC will be conducting a Teacher Training Workshop 
Part 1, Billings Ovulation Method ™ on Nov. 11-13, 2016 at All 
Saints Parish (1405 Como Lake Avenue, Coquitlam).  Single 
$190; Couple $240.  Workshop materials and meals includ-
ed.  Registration: online at woomb.ca/news1611a.htm  or 
email contact:    woombbc@gmail.com   
Free Introductory Session - The Science Behind the Highly 
Effective Billings Ovulation Method™ Friday, 11 November, 
2016 @ 7:30pm.  Open to the Public.  Registration and In-
quires: woombbc@gmail.com 

YOUNG ADULTS! 

Young Adult Group in Kelowna 
If you are a Catholic Young Adult working or studying (at ANY post-
secondary institution) in Kelowna and have been looking for support 
and connections with other young Catholics, consider becoming a 
part of a city-wide group called FOCUS. This "College and Career" 
group invites you to meet with them for a monthly Mass, enjoy out-
door activities (e.g. hikes and snowshoeing expeditions), games 
nights, movie nights and an overall good time.  With guidance 
from our chaplain, Fr. Ron Dechant, this is an opportunity to grow in 
your faith and hang out with like-minded young adults in a time when 
the secular world tries to convince you that your childhood faith is no 
longer relevant. 
 

Here is what FOCUS president and 2nd year human kinetics student, 
Gabrielle Raymond, has to say about her experience: 
"When I started my first year at UBCO, I was feeling pretty confident 
in my faith.  I'd grown up in a very supportive environment, surround-
ed by friends, family and a solid faith community.  I'd gone to all of 
the talks, camps and conferences, and I was passionate about Je-
sus. University is a totally different game, though.  For the first time, I 
was forced to decide whether or not I was willing to stick to my faith, 
even when I had questions and others around me looked when I 
made the sign of the cross before a meal. 
Finding a group of people my age that shared my faith has been so 
important.  Even if it's just to meet up for a coffee on campus and talk 
about life! 
  
If you're a young adult in Kelowna (or know one) and you'd like to join 
us ... contact us at ubco.focus@gmail.com." 

OZANAM RECOVERY HOUSE SPEAKER EVENT 

Ozanam Recovery House proudly presents our 3rd Annual 
Speaker Event on Saturday, October 15, 2016 7pm-9pm at St. 
Charles Garnier Parish (3645 Benvoulin Rd).   
"Partnering with Indigenous Elders to provide Traditional 
Health Services in an Urban Primary Care Clinic-Impacts on 
Mental Health and Substance Use Disorder". 
Dr. David Tu (MD Vancouver Native Health, Clinical Assistant 
Professor at UBC Dept. of Family Practice) co-presenting with 
Elder Bruce Robinson will be discussing the impact of the Van-
couver Indigenous Elder's Partnership Program (VIP) on the 
care provided at Vancouver Native Health Clinic.  They will 
discuss their clinical experience of providing a "partnership 
model" of care with Indigenous Elders to those with mental 
health and substance use issues. 
Tickets are $25 ($15 for students) available at:  
 Eventbrite - http://traditionalhealing.eventbrite.ca 
 or by calling 250-762-4673 (HOPE).  

OZANAM RECOVERY HOUSE 

HOUSE CLEANING? 

If you are doing any house cleaning, ICC will be gratefully ac-
cepting donations starting Tuesday, Nov. 8 for their Fall Ba-
zaar (Saturday, Nov. 12 from 9:30 am to 1:30 pm).  Booths will 
include White Elephant, Coffee House, Book Sale, Silent Auc-
tion, Bake Sale, Jewelry & Accessories, Religious Items and 
Kids Room!  This year, 100 percent of the proceeds will go 
towards helping Syrian families who are currently living in 
refugee camps in the Middle East.  As many of you know, the 
conditions in some of these temporary camps are quite poor, 
and many families have been ‘stuck in transition’ for over 
three years!  If you have any questions, please contact Fr.  
Sebastian or David Z at250-762-3910 / david@icckelowna.ca.   
Please mark your calendar.  We would love to see you join us 
for this great community event!  

The Masterpiece Dinner Series 
 

It’s that time of year again 
when the leaves are starting to fall. 
Come to our Oktoberfest Party,  
it’s sure to be a ball! 
Saturday, October 29th 6:30 pm  
at Immaculate Conception Parish Hall. 
Come join in the October festivities. There will be delicious 
food, beverages, entertainment, dancing and fun. 
 

All proceeds will go to support the St. Joseph Project Masterpiece 
Campaign to help Frame the Future of Catholic Education in Ke-
lowna.  
 

Please bring friends to share in a great evening for a great 
cause. 
Cost $35.00/person (Cash Bar). 
Live Music by Frank and the Steins 
Tickets available at Immaculate Conception Parish, St. Joseph 
Elementary School, St. Charles Garnier Parish, and Loaves & 
Fishes.  
For more information contact Holly Routley  
hroutley@cisnd.ca   (250)575-6996 

Looking for a Communications person to join their volunteer 
board of directors.  This role requires about 2 hours of your 
time each week and attendance at our monthly board 
meeting.  To learn more, please email 
board@recoverykelowna.ca or call 250-762-4673 (HOPE). 

mailto:hroutley@cisnd.ca


Would you like to be contacted by one of our parish groups? 
 

CWL        Music      
Knights of Columbus    Reader    
St. Vincent de Paul       Usher             
R.C.I.A.          Altar Servers        
Sacristan (Set up for Mass)    
  

Would you like to pick up Sunday Offertory Envelopes from the 

ledge in the foyer next week?         Yes No  
 

The label will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a 
tax receipt will be sent to you at the address that you  registered with.        



WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS!        
Please complete this form and leave it in the collection basket or at the Parish Office.  

  

Name(s):______________________________________________________       New Parishioner:      Information Change:  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ Postal Code: __________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________________  Email: _____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 You may also register on-line @  
www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you can   

sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 

Please remember: 

OUR CHURCH IS A    SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,  after-shave or heavily scented  personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St. Theresa’s Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is fol-
lowed by a pot luck dinner. 




PERPETUAL ADORATION Chapel Group at ICC would like to   

request anyone who will be willing to spend at least one hour a week 
in our Adoration Chapel to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  
We need more people who are willing and generous for night time 
Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER 

“The Little Flowers of St. Francis Fraternity” 
meets every 2nd Sunday at 12:30 pm in St. Charles Garnier 
Hall.  All are welcome to attend. 
Contact:  Maria 778-214-2705 

PEOPLE OF FAITH CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

Come on out and join us as we gather together to Praise and 
Worship our Awesome God!  Tuesday evenings 7:00 pm at St. 
Pius X—enter through side off of Fuller Ave. 
For more info please call Piera 250-762-6150. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFASTS 
MONTHLY SCHEDULE—September through June 

First Sunday of the Month 
Immaculate Conception Church       
and  

St. Theresa Parish 

Second Sunday of the Month 

St. Pius X Parish 

Third Sunday of the Month 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
Last Sunday of the Month 

St. Charles Garnier Parish 

CHILDREN  

Name(s) D.O.B.— (yyyy/mm/dd) 

  

  

  

  

FAIR TRADE GOODS 

Will be on sale the first Sunday of each month.  
Please sign up for membership in Development and 
Peace at the same time. 

ST PEREGRINE PRAYER GROUP—The Secular Franciscans 

are holding prayer sessions for those afflicted with cancer and 
other diseases on the last Monday of each month 7-8pm at 
Alice’s place.  All are welcome.  For directions contact Alice 
250-860-3541, alicemccrea@shaw.ca. or Christine 250-768-
5274, cbreevesac@shaw.ca   

Rachel’s Corner  
“Hope is not outside us; it sings in our bruised hearts when 
some person reaches out to us at the moment we feel like 
giving up.  The Spirit works through the touch of the person 
who believes in us enough not to give up on us; this action of 
another makes the deadened filaments of the soul glow once 
again; it is through persons who give us their light when we 
are in darkness that we experience the power of Resurrec-
tion.”   
                                       -Eugene Kennedy, The Joy of Being Human   

Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat and meet us waiting 
there for you and receive His light to end your darkness. 

250-762-2273 •  info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com 
www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 

Facebook: Rachel’sVineyardKelowna 

tel:2507626150
http://www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com

